
Non-profit groups invited to join National Night Out at Roosevelt Park

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE
July 25, 2024

For further information contact:
Kris Kochman
Community Relations Liaison
City of Kenosha
262-653-4177
kkochman@kenosha.org

KENOSHA- Local non–profit organizations are invited to participate in a National Night Out
community festival from 5 to 7 p.m. Tuesday, August 6 at Roosevelt Park.

A free picnic dinner, family-friendly music and a Kenosha Police Department K-9 unit
demonstration are among the highlights. Several local schools, the Kenosha Public Museum
and Kenosha Public Library will be participating.

Non–profit groups can set up a table in the park to give out information or promotional items.
There is no cost for non–profit groups to join the festivities, but they should confirm
attendance by emailing: kkochman@kenosha.org by August 2, 2024.
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